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No military intervention in Syria, the Syrians have to decide their
own future

Roma, 28/08/2013

The National Executive USB strongly condemns the decision to create a military intervention

in Syria using as a pretext the alleged use of chemical weapons in the battle taking place for

over two years, and powered by  evident  geo political interest.  

 

Once again the imperialist powers are going to intervene to bend to their own interests a

strategic country for its geographical location and for the function that has played so far in the

Middle East situation. 

 

The USB has always declared their uncompromising opposition to the war, believes that not

even the UN umbrella to justify a military interference in the internal affairs of a sovereign

country and instead must be the male and female workers in each country to determine, with
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their struggles, choices internal policies. 
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